
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: FOI2016-039   Date: April 2016 

 
Subject: Civil servant councillors 
 
 
This request asked about the number of civil servants at the SFO who have applied for 
permission to stand for council seats or are currently serving as councillors.  
 
No civil servants at the SFO have requested permission to stand for council seats from 1 January 
2015. The SFO has no record of any staff members currently serving as councillors.  
 
 
 


